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19th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 10 and Year 12 Parents/Carers 

Re: Recent government announcement  
 
We have been advised that secondary schools may be able to allow Year 10 and 12 students 
to attend school before the summer holidays.  This is very much dependent on scientific 
advice and Government guidelines and the decision, as such, will be reviewed in early June.  
  
If we are indeed able to allow Year 10 and 12 to return, we will put measures in place to 
minimise contact between students and to protect staff - the health and safety of students, 
staff and families is paramount at all times. Full details on that will follow once we have had 
the chance to fully risk assess the proposed return. It is likely to include a full programme of 
cleaning, division of the indoor spaces, hand washing on a regular basis, the use of “social 
bubbles” to minimise contact between students, a rota for outdoor social time, staggered 
pick-up and drop off times and a number of other measures. The Academy grounds will, of 
course, be used to maximum effect.   
 
To assist us with our planning, we need to understand whether it is your intention for your  
child to return during summer term 2, should that possibility arise, and what your views are 
on the current situation.  
 
Please could we therefore ask you to complete and return the following Survey Form by Friday 
22nd May, by following the link below?   
 
Just to be aware, we are highly unlikely to be able to offer a whole school day, or even daily 
contact time, but we are hopeful to be able to offer some time on site for all students in these 
year groups before the summer holidays. 
 
Survey Monkey link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/82K8NC8  
Additional Question: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YR7XDHK  

 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Avoth 
Principal 
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